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Sent To:  County of Sonoma
Topic:  Issue
Subject:  Redistricting Map & thanks for center stripe on Occidental Rd
Message:  Sup Hopkins:

“So far, the only thing uniting the proposed future Fifth District is hatred of the proposed future Fifth District,”
Hopkins said.

Count me as one more vote for hatred of this proposed district. It makes little sense, RP is a far different place than
almost all areas of West County/Coast. Gerrymandering is the only rationale I see for this. My common sense says if
the idea is to get RP into a single district, Santa Rosa would seem to be the best, most logical fit. Best of luck in
your efforts to correct this before we’re stuck with RP for the next 10 years - and they’re stuck with us.

Also, I recently sent an email about center/edge striping on repaved Occidental Rd. A couple days later it happened.
Perhaps long planned and timing was just in my favor but even just the center stripe gives you more to follow in
dark and fog - thanks.

Gerald McCartan
Rural Sebastopol.
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